
 

Memorandum  

To:  Mayor and City Council  

From:  James L. Williamson, Fleet Manager 

Date:  August 14, 2018 

Subject: Bid Tabulation for One (1) New 2019 Utility Police Interceptor AWD SUV 

 

Recommendation: 

Council Consideration of a Bid Award for One (1) New 2019 Utility Police Interceptor AWD SUV 

to Thunder Basin Ford of Gillette, Wyoming in the Amount of $31,586.00. 

Bidder Make and Model Bid Price Notes 

Thunder Basin 

Ford, Gillette, 

Wyoming 

One (1) New 2019 Utility Police 

Interceptor AWD SUV 

$31,586.00 Recommend - 

Meets 

Specifications 

No additional 

Bidder 

 

  

Account Number Budgeted Amount Amount Charged 

to Account 

Balance 

604-30-37-419-70-

47610 

$50,000 $31,586.00 $18,414.00 

 
Background: 

This is a replacement for Unit 459, Unit 459 is a 2011 Chevrolet Impala K-9 unit approaching 

13,000 hours. This unit will be replaced with SUV. This replacement unit was approved in the 

budget.  The remaining funds will be used to up fit the vehicles with required police equipment, 

K9 enclosure, appropriate lighting, City of Gillette signage, etc. 

 

James L. Williamson 

Fleet Manager, City of Gillette 


